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December 28th, 2017 

To Our Valued Customers 

SAISON INFORMATION SYSTEMS CO., LTD. 

HULFT Division 

 

Announcement About the Temporary Closure of the English Contact Support Desk via Phone 
 

 

 Thank you for your continued use of the Technical Support Service. 

We would like to inform you that the English Contact Support Desk via phone will be under 

maintenance during the following date.  

During the maintenance, the English Contact Support Desk service via phone will be closed. 

We are terribly sorry for the inconveniences that it may cause. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

1. Date: 

January 13th, 2018 (Sat.) 9:00 - 17:00 (JST) 

 

2. Reason for Closure 

System Maintenance for the English Telephone Contact Support Desk 

 

3. Closure Range 

Due to the above system maintenance, the English Telephone Contact Support Desk service 

will be closed. The service for the English Telephone Contact Support Desk service will not 

be available. 

 

4. Regarding the Inquiry during the Support Desk Service Closure 

For the inquiry during the service closure, please contact us via email or using the Web 

form. 

 

※This Inquiry Support Desk is only for our HULFT Technical Support service customers. 

 

 

  

 


